Little Treasures Newsletter July 2012



Healthy Recipe

Please find
attached a copy
of a healthy
recipe for you and
your child to make
and enjoy.

Wellies

Could all parents
please ensure that
your child's wellies
still fit them as all
children are
continuously growing.

Policy

Please find attached a copy of our Arrivals and Departures Policy. We would welcome any comments or suggestions you may have regarding this policy. Please feel free to speak to a member of staff if you have any comments.

Eco

As the children are learning about where milk comes from we would appreciate it if you could hand in the lids off your milk bottles. This will allow staff to teach children about the different types of milk available to help us grow and keep healthy.

Clothing

Could parents please ensure that they put their child's name on all items of clothing and shoes.

Staff cannot ensure the identification of items if they are not labelled correctly.

Suncream

Due to the fact that open bottles of suncream expire within a few months all bottles from last summer have therefore been binned. Could all parents please supply a bottle of suncream (SPF25+) as the weather is getting warmer. Sunhats will be provided by the nursery.



Clothing

Could all parents please provide at least two full changes of clothes for their child, which can be stored on their pegs, as you can appreciate that accidents do occur, and your child may require to be changed.

However if we do not have adequate clothing then we may have to contact you as a result.